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Minute of the meeting of the Strathclyde Partnership for Transport Chair's 
Committee held in Consort House, Glasgow, on 30 March 2007. 

 

 
 
Present  Councillor Alistair Watson (Chair), David Fagan and Davie McLachlan. 
 
Attending  Valerie Davidson, Assistant Chief Executive (Business Support)/Secretary and 

Grant Brown, Director of Human Resources and Organisational Development. 
  
 
 
1. Voluntary Redundancy Retirement 
 Click here to view report
 There was submitted a report (issued) of 30 March 2007 by the Chief Executive informing 

members of a request by the Head of the Policy Development Unit for early redundancy 
retirement from SPT under the efficiency of the service terms contained within the Local 
Government Superannuation Regulations with effect from 31 March 2007. 

 
 After consideration and having noted the financial implications, the committee, on 

grounds of urgency, approved the request. 
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